
MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

NOTICE IS GIVEN that a meeting of the Public Safety Coordinating Council is scheduled for 
Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. This meeting will take place in the Richard E. 
Gerstein Justice Building, located at 1351 NW 12 St. Chambers 423, Miami, FL 33125. 
 

All interested parties may attend at the time and place specified. 

Miami-Dade County provides equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, services and 
activities and does not discriminate on the basis of disability.  To request materials in an accessible 
format, a sign language interpreter, and/or any other accommodation to participate in any County-
sponsored program or meeting, please contact Debbie Cortina at (305) 471-1985 or send an e-mail 
to Debbie Cortina at dscortina@mdpd.com  in advance to initiate your request. If you are deaf or 
hard of hearing, or a TTY user, you may also call 711 (Florida Relay Service). This publicly 
noticed meeting will be recorded.  
 

     

HARVEY RUVIN, CLERK 
MELISSA ADAMES, DEPUTY CLERK 
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